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                                 Thursday, 26th September 2024
 
Dear Parents, 
 
You are invited to join us at the PTA AGM, which will be held virtually on Zoom at 8.30pm on Wednesday 6th November. For the PTA to continue to function we need a quorum of double the number of committee members to log on. We will keep the meeting brief and we really hope to see you there.

The Zoom meeting details will follow along with the agenda a week prior to the meeting.
 
Every parent (and teacher) at the school is automatically a member of the PTA. This meeting is a great chance for you to hear about our fundraising activities and what we have been able to purchase for the school. If there is anything in particular you would like to hear about, or add to the agenda, please email and let us know.
 
During the AGM meeting, we will officially elect the PTA Committee for this new school year. If you would like to make a nomination for a new member of the committee, please send notification of this in an email to sgpspta@gmail.com by 
Wednesday 30th October.
 
Kind Regards

Your PTA
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